
BOROUGH OF STOCKTON 
ADDENDUM/CLARIFICATION #1 TO  

REQUEST FOR APPLICATIONS FOR A CANNABIS BUSINESS LICENSE 
 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE THAT, on Thurs., April 9, 2025, Stockton Borough received one 
question in connection with the above-referenced Request for Applications.  The question and 
the Borough’s answer are as follows:  
 

Q: I was reviewing the cannabis RFA documentation and cannabis ordinance and 
wanted to see if the borough will accept multiple cannabis retail applications from 
different operators proposing the same property, assuming each application has 
the required proof of property control? 

 
 A: The RFA requires each proposal to include sufficient proof that an applicant has 

the legal right or binding legal commitment to use the proposed location for 
cannabis retail if granted local approval and a CRC license.  Each applicant may 
only submit one application for one proposed location.   

 
  It is possible for more than one applicant to designate the same property for use 

as a cannabis retail business as long as each applicant provides the required proof 
of property control as mandated by the RFA.  The details and advisability of the 
foregoing or similar real estate transaction is outside the Borough’s purview and 
strictly a business decision for an applicant to make.   
 
Again, the use of any particular property by an interested cannabis retailer is 
contingent upon the receipt of the Borough’s local support, a CRC license and 
other approvals required by local ordinance and applicable law, and ultimately, 
only one licensee may operate at one location in the Borough.   

 
This concludes addendum/clarification #1. 


